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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
From: bhumphrey@tasman-geo.comSent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 9:44 AMTo: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRDCc: hpconder@dcpmidstream.com; 'Blair, Yvonne B'; knorman@tasman-geo.comSubject: DCP BE-7-4 Loop Excavation Activities

Mr. Bratcher,   I sincerely apologize but I just realized that I failed to inform you of the schedule for impacted soil excavation activities at the BE-7-4 Loop project. We initiated hydrovacuum potholing activities of the buried lines on Monday and began excavation activities yesterday. Approximately 300 yards of soil were excavated and transported to the Lea Land Inc., Landfill in Eddy County, NM and confirmation soil samples from the extents of the excavation were collected this morning. The samples are en-route to the lab and I hope to have results by this evening. Once we have the analytical results, I will call/email you to discuss and should they be returned below NM Action Levels, request approval for backfilling. Should you have any questions or require additional information, please let me know.   Thank you,   Brian Humphrey Program Manager Tasman Geosciences O: 303-487-1228 C: 720-633-5143 6899 Pecos St., Unit C Denver, CO 80221 bhumphrey@tasman-geo.com 

  


